
 

 

 

 

                             April 11, 2024 

Ref.: SPFSL/BSE/SEC/2024-25/02 

 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

MUMBAI 400001 

Dear Sir, 

Ref: Scrip Code- 540168 

Sub: Intimation of approval for re-classification of Mr. Arun Kumar CM from 

‘Promoter’ category to ‘Public’ category under Regulation 31A(8)(d) and 

disclosure under Regulation 30 read with Schedule III Part A of SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“LODR 

Regulations”) 

With reference to the above mentioned subject, pursuant to Regulation 31A of the LODR 

Regulations and amendments thereof and in continuation of intimation by Supra Pacific 

Financial Servies Limited (the “Company”) dated 11th November, 2023, 30th November, 

2023, 6th February, 2024 and 30th March, 2024 pertaining to receipt of request for re-

classification of holding(s) from ‘Promoter category to Public category’, extracts of the 

minutes of the Board of Director’s approval and submission of application for re-

classification, respectively, we wish to inform you that BSE Limited (“BSE”) vide their 

letters dated April 10, 2024 have approved the application for re-classification of Mr. Arun 

Kumar CM from ‘Promoter’ category to ‘Public’ category, of the Company in terms of 

Regulation 31A of LODR Regulations: 

Si No. Name of the Promoter No of shares 

held 

Percentage of the total 

equity capital of the 

Company (%) 

1 Arun Kumar CM 46,948 0.18 

 

Accordingly, the above Promoter will fall under the ‘Public’ category of shareholders with 

effect from April 10, 2024. The copy of approval letters of BSE is enclosed herewith. 

 Also, the Company has received advisory letters from BSE vide their letters dated April 

10, 2024. The Company had filed an application with BSE on February 12, 2024 for re-

classification of Mr. Arun Kumar CM from ‘Promoter/Promoter Group’ to ‘Public Category’ 

in accordance with Regulation 31A of the LODR Regulations. The advisory letters are issued 

on account of a delay in filing the intimation, in relation to submission of the aforesaid 

application, with the stock exchanges pursuant to disclosure requirement under Regulation 

31A(8)(c) of the LODR Regulations. The intimation was required to be filed within 24 hours 

of the filing of the application by the Company.  



 

 

There is no impact on financial, operation or other activities of the Company pursuant to 

the abovementioned letter. The copy of the advisory letter of BSE are enclosed herewith. 

Kindly take this on record and acknowledge receipt of this intimation.  

Thanking You,   

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Leena Yezhuvath 

Company Secretary 
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